
IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY 

COLUMBIA GATEWAY URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY 

CITY OF THE DALLES 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled Urban Renewal Advisory Committee meeting 
of Tuesday, May 20, 2014 is cancelled. A special meeting time is 
scheduled for Wednesday, May 28, 2014 at 5:30 PM in the City Hall 
Council Chambers. 

313 COURT STREET• THE DALLES, OREGON 97058-2193 • PHONE (541) 296-5481 • FAX (541) 298-5490 




